
August 9, 2010 
 
  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
  
 
Contact:  Jim Reardon 

            Mayor 
              Village of Rhinebeck 
              845-876-7015 
             914-388-1566 
 
  
 
The Village of Rhinebeck has recently been attacked by a crime of unspeakable 

magnitude. Anti Semitic graffiti was painted at two locations within the Village of 

Rhinebeck. This is a hate crime and is an atrocity that will not be tolerated. At present 

this is an active Police investigation and I will not comment any further as to the details 

surrounding this case. What I will state emphatically is that the Village of Rhinebeck will 

not tolerate this type of behavior. Rest assured that we will use every resource at our 

disposal to investigate, pursue and apprehend the individual or individuals responsible for 

these crimes, prosecute them to the full extent of the law, and bring them to justice. 

 
  
 
Jim Reardon 
Mayor 
Village of Rhinebeck 


